NEWSLETTER
Issue 1: March 2011

Welcome to the First Issue of the Family Fun Day Newsletter for 2011.

We are so excited about the Fun Day this year and promise to have loads of great things happening on the day. The school will also be holding their Open Day in conjunction with Family Fun Day so everywhere you look there will be rides to enjoy, food to eat, games to play and classrooms to explore.

You can HELP by donating:

- Voucher Donations from local businesses
- Crazy Hair stuff
- Books & DVDs
- White Elephant goods
- Plants

(Donations can be left at the front Administration Office)

In order to make the day a success we need the help of our wonderful parents. If you could volunteer some time or donate some goods we really would appreciate it.

This is one of the best days on our school calendar so please get behind it and support your school.

Every year we have lots of interesting stalls for people to browse and purchase. We have attached a stall application form for any parents who are interested in selling their goods. If you know of anyone outside the school who would be interested in holding a stall please pass on the form.

Crazy Hair Stall:

Back by popular demand!! If you are able to donate any items for this stall that would help a lot. Items could include coloured hair spray, ribbons, bands, clips etc.

Junior School
Mufti Day will
be held on
Tuesday 17 May watch out for
further details!

Here is a taste of things to look forward to:

- Dodgem Cars Jumping Castles Games Tent
- Rides Free entertainment Plaster Painting
- Sew Wot Mums Stall
 Kids Craft
 "Show and
 Shine" Car Display
 Huge Lego Display
 Cake Stall and FOOD FOOD FOOD!!!

Next Group Meeting will be held on

Tuesday 29 March at 9am in the

Boardroom of the Administration Building.

Come along for a tea/coffee and help

make this Family Fun Day a great event!

COMMITTEE CONTACTS:

Rachael Aldacour 0412 691 210

Jo Selff 0421 648 771

Email: funday@arndell.nsw.edu.au



Application form for Stall Holders

These spaces are being offered to the school and wider community. If you have a craft stall, a small business to promote or you have products that sell well at markets,

then this is an opportunity for you. Secure your space now so you don't miss out. You will need to provide your own table and shelter.

Craft market stall – (Cheque payable	e to Arndell P&F
------------------------	----------------	------------------

Name;	
Phone:	
Type of Stall:	
Email:	
If you have a child at Arndell:	
Childs name:	Class

If you are a small business please attach a copy of your Certificate of Currency for Public Liability Insurance

Please return form to either:

Arndell Anglican College Front Office or mail to: P&F Funday Committee c/- Arndell Anglican College PO Box 4063 Pitt Town 2756 or via email: funday@arndell.nsw.edu.au For any enquiries call
Rachael Aldacour
0412 691 210
Contact us via email
funday@arndell.nsw.edu.au

Book your

space now, sites are only

\$50.00